
As a satellite meeting to the World Injury Conference (Wellington, October 
1-4, 2012), the University of Otago and the University of Auckland will 
jointly host, in Auckland, a one-day Suicide Prevention meeting.   

This meeting will feature presentations from a number of international 
researchers and service providers from the United States, Ireland and 
Australia. In addition, New Zealand researchers will discuss their 
innovative, award-winning, suicide research and suicide prevention 
programmes and the Ministry of Health will unveil their updated plans for 
the last four years of the New Zealand Suicide Prevention Strategy, 2012 - 
2016.  

There will be lots of opportunities to meet and mix with all the presenters 
and with the New Zealand delegates.   

A detailed programme will be available shortly – to be informed of updates 
please register your interest on the conference website:  

For further information call Dr Annette Beautrais: 09 276 00 44 ext 2166 or 
email  a.beautrais@auckland.ac.nz 
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